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We would like to express our gratitude to the CEA IPTV-OCC for sending a liaison statement to the first meeting of FGIPTV. FGIPTV considers the activities of CEA IPTV-OCC to be relevant to our work and would like to invite contributions containing more information on these activities. 

We also had a chance to review your contribution on Media Formats. We agreed that these are to be included in our list of media formats.  But it seems that more details are required for implementations such as profiles and levels for content formats, and more specific interface specifications.  Please keep us informed of your further progress in these areas.
We also thank CEA for sending Mr. Mark Walker to present a general overview of CEA-2014 “Web-based Protocol and Framework for Remote User Interface on UPnP Networks and the Internet (Web4CE)” to ITU-T IPTV Focus Group Working Group 6, “Middleware, Application and Content Platforms”.  We hope in a future to have an opportunity to review its specification itself.
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Please note that all our documents (Inputs, Output, Reports and Liaison Statements) are publicly available and can be obtained from 

www.itu.int/ITU-T/IPTV
FG IPTV is looking forward to closer cooperation with CEA on topics of mutual interest. 

The next meeting of FG IPTV will be held from 7 to 11 May, 2007 in Bled, Slovenia.
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